
 
 

 

   FEBRUARY 2023 
TCS UPDATES 
CAREER FAIR 
TCS hosted a Career Fair last month for all 
middle and high school students. Over 30 
local businesses were represented and 
several TCS alumni were present 
representing their companies.  

 
RE-ENROLLMENT 
Enrollment for the upcoming 2023-2024 
academic year is now open.  All spots are 
being filled on a first come first served basis 
with completion of enrollment and a 
reached financial agreement with the 
Business Office/Administration. If you have not re-enrolled for the upcoming school year, we encourage you to do so, as 
space is filling quickly. Below are some important dates and enrollment fees for you to be aware of as we approach the 
upcoming enrollment season.  

• STANDARD: $200.00 per student, if paid between January 10, 2023 and April 30, 2023 
• LATE: $250.00 per student, if paid after April 30, 2023 (Applicable for K-12 enrollments only) 

 
SUMMER DAY CAMP 
Enrollment is now open for TCS’ Summer Day Camp. The summer program is designed for children ages 3 to 7 (those who 
have just completed 2nd grade) to have fun while learning about the Bible and reviewing core subjects. The camp offers 
resource classes such as arts and crafts, music, PE, water days, and library time. The Summer Camp runs from May 31st 

through August 4th. For more information about Summer Day Camp visit the website.

 

 



ACADEMICS 
MATH OLYMPICS 
Qualifying students in grades 3-8 will be participating the ACSI Virtual Math 
Olympics on Thursday, February 2nd. The Math Olympics is a series of timed 
tests that are given in a series of rounds. Each student competes against 
other students in his or her grade and category. The areas of competition 
include arithmetic computation and mathematical reasoning. 
Congratulations to the students who qualified for the Math Olympics.  

 
SPELLING BEE 
TCS will be hosting two school Spelling Bees for elementary and middle 
school students. The Spelling Bees will be held in the TCS Gymnasium.  
• Tuesday, February 7th at 1:30 pm, for qualifying 4th-6th grade students. 

• Wednesday, February 8th at 1:15 pm, for qualifying 7th-8th grade 
students.  

Qualifying 5th-8th grade students will compete in the local ACSI Spelling Bee. 
The local Spelling Bee will be held at Faith Christian Academy on Friday, 
February 24th. Congratulations to all qualifying students! 

 
CLASS RINGS 

A Jostens representative will visit TCS on Monday, February 27th to provide 
students with information about class ring purchases. Students and parents can 
call 1-800-(JOSTENS) 567-8367 to pre-pay with a credit card, should they so 
choose.   
  
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

NO SCHOOL  
• Friday, February 17th – Professional Development Day 

There will be no school for Pre-K-12th students due to Teacher Professional Development Day. K-8th grade Extended 
Care will NOT be offered.  

• Monday, February 20th – Presidents Day 
There will be no school for K-12th and Half Day Pre-K students due to Presidents Day. Full Day Pre-K classes will 
continue as usual. K-8th grade Extended Care will be offered. Email Lily Roberdeau (lroberdeau@tcs4u.org) by 
February 15th if you are interested in your child participating in Extended Care. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
VALENTINES FUNDRAISER 
Send a message and something sweet to a student, teacher, or staff member at TCS and support the Junior Class as they to 
raise funds for their Spring Break trip during senior year. The Junior Class will be selling Valentine's notes and candy 
February 8th through the 10th. Orders can be given to the main office or to a junior classman. Candy and messages will be 
delivered on Tuesday, February 14th. 
 



SPRING MUSICAL 

Mark your calendars for this year’s middle and high school musical. 
TCS is excited to announce that it will be performing Frozen Jr. The 
Musical this spring. The performances will be May 5th and 6th at 
7:00pm. Tickets will be available in April.  

 
MIDDLE SCHOOL APOLOGETICS BOOT CAMP 
TCS is hosting a Middle School Apologetics Boot Camp. This event is 
for current 6th-8th grade TCS students and will be held on Friday, March 
24th from 3-10 pm. We will be joined by paleontologist and geologist 
Dr. Marcus Ross for two sessions, and we will also have games, 
activities, snacks, dinner, and capture-the-flag. This event is 100% free. 

FUN RUN & CARNIVAL 
Mark your calendars! It’s just a couple 
months away! Please be sure to 
attend our fifth annual TCS 5K, Fun 
Run, and Carnival on Saturday, April 
15th. TCS will be looking for both 
vendors and sponsors for this event. 
Stay tuned for additional information 
about the Fun Run and details on 
becoming a vendor or sponsor.  

 

FOCUS ON SERVICE 
HERITAGE GREEN ASSISTED LIVING 
Several of our Pre-K and Elementary classes will be visiting local Heritage Green Assisted Living and Memory Care facilities 
over the next four months. The students will be serving the residents there with various class organized programs.  

 
COAT DRIVE “THANK YOU” 
Thank you for your recent donation for the TCS Coat Drive. TCS was able to deliver 2 pairs of slippers, 2 pair of children’s ski 
bibs with coats, 3 earmuffs, 7 scarves, 8 hats, 10 pairs of gloves, and 135 sweatshirts/ sweaters/ coats totaling 167 winter 
items. These items were given to Gleaning for the World to help those in need. 
 

DRESS DOWN DAYS 
PRE-K T-SHIRT DAY 
Pre-K students will have a Pre-K t-shirt day on Friday, February 10th. 

 
SPIRT DAY - DRESS DOWN 
This month’s School Spirit Days are Friday, February 10th and Friday, February 24th. On Spirit Day, TCS students can show 
their school spirit by dressing down and wearing jeans along with a TCS spirit t-shirt.  The spirit shirt must be visible.  

 
DRESS DOWN DAY 
K-12th grade students wil have a full dress down day on Thursday, February 16th. 



TBC - TRUTH & LIGHT CONFERENCE 
Timberlake Biblical Counseling and 
Training Center is excited to 
announce the 2023 Truth & Light 
Conference on March 3rd-4th, 
2023. It will feature nationally 
recognized leaders in practical 
theology and Bible teaching, 
pastors and authors Dr. Lou 
Priolo and Dr. Richard Caldwell. 
The theme of the conference is 
Living in a Hostile World.  You 
can’t afford to miss this great 
conference! It’s our prayer that 
you will be enlightened and 
encouraged at the 2023 Truth & Light Conference. For more information visit the Timberlake Biblical Counseling website. 
 

 

 
Our Mission: To assist Christian parents in 

educating their children to think and live consistently with a biblical world-and-life view and 
discipling them in love and truth toward Christlikeness and a lifelong passion for glorifying God. 

 

https://www.tbccounseling.org/

